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Ralph Donnet

From: Mario & Sheila Duca [ducatribe@hn.ozemail.com.au)
Sent:  Thursday, 10 February 2005 5:02 PM

To: ThePremier@premiers.qld.gov.au; Water Investigation
Subject: "Draft for Comment" GAWB

| belive Mr Beattie should do a better ‘'job’ than handing a situation like this over to people who by the
looks of things have no understanding of the rural community, as can be seen by this draft. Suggesting
that an increase to the cost of water supplied to the residents of Mt Larcom of 1300% is acceptable is
outrageous.

Why are we penalized for being "Water Wise" or for being at the very end of the water network from the
Awoonga Dam. The suggested water price is not affordable and will stop any further development in
this part of the Calliope Shire.

Why are we being singled out be the Queensland Competition Authority?

£ _1me on you, Mr Beattie and the QCA for even allowing such a draft to see the light of day.

This is an unjust draft and we will not tolerate being treated as second class citizens. We deserve
better.

Mario R Duca
e-mail: ducatribe@hn.czemail.com.au

PO Box 57
MT LARCOM Q
4695

10/02/2005
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Ralph Donnet

From: Mario & Sheila Duca [ducatribe@hn.ozemail.com.au]
Sent:  Thursday, 10 February 2005 5:12 PM

To: ThePremier@premiers.qgld.gov.au; Water Investigation
Subject: Unfair: QCA Draft for Comment

| believe Mr Beattie should do a better 'job' than handing a situation like this over to people who by the
looks of things have no understanding of the rural community, as can be seen by this draft. Suggesting

that an increase to the cost of water supplied to the residents of Mt Larcom of 1300% is acceptable is
outrageous.

Why are we penalized for being "Water Wise" or for being at the very end of the water network from the
Awoonga Dam. The suggested water price is not affordable and will stop any further development in
this part of the Calliope Shire.

Why are we being singled out be the Queensland Competition Authority?
¢ __ame on you, Mr Beattie and the QCA for even allowing such a draft to see the light of day.

This is an unjust draft and we will not tolerate being treated as second class citizens. We deserve
better.

Maric R Duca
e-mail: ducatribe@hn.ozemail.com.au

PO Box 57

MT LARCOM Q
4695

10/02/2005



